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My Fellowship journey started 14 years ago after a 
colleague connected me with the Fellowship. I am forever 
grateful because shortly after attending services, I knew I 
had found my spiritual home.  
 
Our Fellowship is a gift to us all and in that spirit of giving, my active 
practice is to intentionally share my time, talent, and treasure to ensure the 
legacy of the Fellowship continues. I believe in "walking the talk" :-). I 
financially contribute to our Fellowship on an ongoing basis and have 
volunteered in a variety of roles including; supporting the Religious 
Exploration program, leading a Journey Group, starting a small group 
focused on exploring books with a spiritual theme, and then transitioning to 
becoming a member and eventually the chair of our Care Team. I am 
honored to continue to serve our Fellowship as a member of your 
Governing Board.   
 
I have over 30 years of operational, strategic, and financial leadership 
experience in the public service sector as well as a long history of serving 
our community in various volunteer roles outside of our Fellowship. I’m 
excited about the future of our Fellowship and all the good work to come! 
 

 


